
Scottish  Cup  replay  heading
for a sell out

Hibs’ general sale tickets for the William Hill Scottish Cup
replay against Hearts have now sold out.

The game takes place next Wednesday 22 February and due to
Champions’ League games taking place that night it will not be
televised live.

Season ticket holders are able to secure their seats until 3pm
on Saturday.

After this deadline, those tickets will be released on sale to
supporters on the Hibernian Database.
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